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Jillian Bright

From: Kathy Connelly
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:24 AM
To: Jillian Bright
Subject: FW: Special event liquor license-Chamber of Commerce

Response from Dave Zellner on the Chamber of Commerce liquor license for November. Thanks. 
 
kc 
 
 
From: Dave Zellner  
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 7:40 AM 
To: Kathy Connelly 
Cc: Maureen McDonnell; Larry Kirch 
Subject: RE: Special event liquor license-Chamber of Commerce 
 
Honorable Mayor and Council, 
 
For this existing, and recently completed, large assembly venue which host events on a regular basis, the Building 
Division defers to the Planning Division and Superstition Fire and Medical District, in regards to any temporary provisions 
that might be required. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

J. Davis "Dave" Zellner, CBO 
Building and Safety Manager - Development Services  
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
480-474-5084 
dzellner@ajcity.net 
 
Office Hours 
Monday – Thursday, 7:00 am – 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays 
 
 

From: Kathy Connelly  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 7:10 PM 
To: Dave Zellner 
Cc: Maureen McDonnell 
Subject: FW: Special event liquor license-Chamber of Commerce 
 

I have not yet received your recommendation on this license application. Thanks. 
 
kc 
 
 
From: Kathy Connelly  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 3:59 PM 
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To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner; Troy Mullender; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov); Tina Gerola 
Cc: Maureen McDonnell; Liz Langenbach; Jeff Kopp 
Subject: Special event liquor license-Chamber of Commerce 
 

I have received an application for a special event liquor license from the Apache Junction Chamber of 
Commerce for an event at Flatiron Community Park for November 10, 2018 and November 11, 2018. 
Please conduct your review and have your department recommendation to me no later than 
Wednesday, August 29, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in order for this to be on the September 18th city council 
agenda. Thanks. 
 
kc 
 
Kathy Connelly, City Clerk 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Boulevard 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
kconnelly@ajcity.net 
480-474-5061 
Monday-Thursday 7am-6pm 
Closed Fridays and holidays 
 


